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EAST LONDON WASTE AUTHORITY 

16 OCTOBER 2006 

OFFICE MANAGER’S REPORT 

MEMBERSHIP 2006/07 FOR INFORMATION

1 Purpose 

1.1 To advise Members of a change in ELWA membership since the last meeting. 

2 New Appointment 

2.1 We have been advised by the London Borough of Newham that Councillor Patrick 
Murphy has been appointed to replace Councillor June Leitch for the remainder the 
municipal year.  Councillor Murphy’s appointment came into effect on 21 September 
2006. 

2.2 Members will recall that Councillor Murphy attended the last meeting of the Authority 
in June this year. 

3. Recommendation 

3.1 Members are asked to note this report. 

Shirley-Ann Gray 
OFFICE MANAGER 

 


